

Interoffice Memo

Gary Grief, Executive Director

Michael P. Farrell, Charitable Bingo Operations Director

To:

J. Winston Krause, Chairman Mark A. Franz, Commissioner Robert Rivera, Commissioner Erik C. Saenz, Commissioner

From:

Bob Biard, General Counsel

Date:

October 10, 2019

Re:

Report, possible discussion and/or action on Commissioner training, including ethics,

administrative procedure, and open government laws pertaining to the Texas Lottery

Commission

There are no documents for this item.